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It’s always great that our school can participate in 

community events.  On Friday students learnt the 

importance of Remembrance Day. 

What’s on Term 4 

Mon 14 Nov Last Kindy transition day 

Mon 21 Nov Intensive swimming lessons 

   Whole school for 5 days 

Tues 29 Nov Kempsey High Orientation day 

   UNSW research project Day 1 

Wed 30 Nov UNSW research project Day 2 

Thur   1 Dec UNSW research project Day 3  

Fri   2 Dec Pet education session 

Tues  6 Dec Fire + Rescue video filming 

   P&C meeting 3.15 pm 

Fri  9 Dec Year 6 farewell 

Tues 13 Dec School concert & assembly 

Fri 16 Dec Last day for students 

Mon/Tues  Staff development days 

 

 

 

 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

Please make sure you have returned all the current consent notes. 

Intensive swimming lessons start next week on Monday, 21 November for 5 days.  

Please return blue consent form as soon as possible with payment.  If you are unable 

to make payment this week, please return the blue note by tomorrow and payment can 

be made when possible. 

Consent forms for the videoing day by Fire+Rescue NSW (yellow note with white form) 

need to be returned as soon as possible.  Only those students who have written 

permission to be filmed will be included. 

If you have not paid for your photo order, please send in this week otherwise they will 

miss being printed. 

 

 

 

 

News 

Students have been learning some golf skills 

each Friday this term.   

Two of our attendance draw winners from last 

week.  The major prize will be drawn at the end 

of the term so every day counts.  The more 

green tickets in the barrel the more chances of 

being drawn out. 

 



Attendance:  every day 

counts 

   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

It was great to see lots of students receive awards at our assembly last Friday.  Everyone is 

progressing on our Code of Conduct and hopefully we will see some gold and honour awards at the 

end of the term. 

Our last transition to school was today.  We look forward to seeing all five students start with us next 

year. 

 


